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MATTER FOR INFORMATION 

WARDS AFFECTED: 

All 

Open Day 
 
 Purpose of Report 
 
1. To inform Members of the outcome of the Open Day held in 

November 2015.  
 
 Background 

 
2. The Open Day was held on Sunday 15th November 2015 when 

nineteen members of the public together with Officers and Members 
attended. 

 
3. Three tours around the grounds and buildings were undertaken with 

many positive comments received both orally and via feedback 
forms which had been prepared. A number of those present also 
asked if the Open Day was going to be a regular occurrence.  There 
was also a very good follow up article in the Evening Post. 

 
 Financial Impact 
 
4. All costs involved were kept within the appropriate budget. 
 
 Appendices 
 
5. None 
 

Officer Contact 
 
Mr C Phillips – Superintendent & Registrar 
Tel. No. 01639 883570      e-mail c.phillips1@npt.gov.uk  

mailto:c.phillips1@npt.gov.uk

